Julija PAVLOVA

From: Barbara van Schewick <schewick@stanford.edu>

Sent: 01 August 2012 04:32

To: PM

Subject: Comments on BEREC Public Consultation on Network Neutrality - correct version
Attachments: van Schewick BEREC comments final version.pdf; van Schewick FCC Oral Testimony

April 17 2008.pdf; 09-191 12-13-2010 Zediva, Inc 7020923207.pdf; van-
Schewick-2012-Network-Neutrality-QoS-Paper.pdf

Dear all,

| submitted my comments to the BEREC Public Consultation on Network Neutrality earlier. | just noted that my
assistant had inadvertently converted an earlier version of my comments to pdf. As a result, | submitted the wrong
version of my comments. | attach the correct version. | apologize for the confusion, and very much hope you can use
this version of my comments for the proceeding. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Barbara van Schewick

Barbara van Schewick

Associate Professor of Law and (by Courtesy) Electrical Engineering Helen L. Crocker Faculty Scholar Director, Center
for Internet and Society Stanford Law School

Author of "Internet Architecture and Innovation," MIT Press 2010 www.netarchitecture.org

Crown Quadrangle
559 Nathan Abbott Way
Stanford, CA94305-8610

Phone: 650-723 8340
E-Mail: schewick@stanford.edu

————— Forwarded Message -----

From: "Barbara van Schewick" <schewick@stanford.edu>

To: pm@berec.europa.eu

Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 2:54:34 PM

Subject: Comments on BEREC Public Consultation on Network Neutrality

Dear all,
please find attached my comments with attachments.

Sincerely,

Barbara van Schewick

Barbara van Schewick

Associate Professor of Law and (by Courtesy) Electrical Engineering Helen L. Crocker Faculty Scholar Director, Center
for Internet and Society Stanford Law School

Author of "Internet Architecture and Innovation," MIT Press 2010 www.netarchitecture.org

Crown Quadrangle
559 Nathan Abbott Way



Stanford, CA94305-8610

Phone: 650-723 8340
E-Mail: schewick@stanford.edu




